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May, 2023 
 
 
Dear Families,  
 
With reference to my last letter, please find below additional information for year 11 and 13:- 
 
Return to School After Half Term – Arrangements  
The school re-opens on Monday, 5th June, 2023.  
 
Students with exams on Monday 5th June should arrive to school at the times indicated on their exam 
timetables.  This means: 
Year 11 students (with the exception of 11J) should arrive at 7.45am for their English exam revision 
session, and their English Language Exam which begins at 8.45am.   
Year 12 and 13 students taking the resit English Language exam should also arrive by 8.45am. 
Year 13 A Level Economics and A Level Turkish students should arrive at 8.45am also. 
 
All other students including 11J will arrive for a 11.15am start in order to facilitate staff training. 
 
We look forward to seeing our students for their exams at the times stated.  
 
Kind regards. 
 

 
Mrs T Day 
Headteacher, BA (Hons), NPQH 
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